Dear britt86,

Thank you for your honest comments and for reading the blog with objectivity. My hopes are that you can get more involved by being a reasearch liaison for the effort. We need someone who can look things up on the internet for us from time to time, probably only two or three times per month. We are in an information vacuum here in prison and your assistance in helping us secure information could prove invaluable to the effort. If we can get a few people to commit to this project the work load would be spread out and it would not prove cumbersome. Please let me know if you feel you could assist in this role or may be able to assist in another (like sending follow-up emails or making a follow-up phone call or two).

If your daughter's father is in Massachusetts and needs to be linked up with progressive informed prisoners just let me know. We have connections at every prison in Massachusetts and worl to give men another option other than the same failed DOC offerings.

Your daughter is fortunate to have such a caring and insightful parent. You will be her beacon to a safe harbor in adulthood.

You can also reste assured that the Green Chickenhead has read your comments here on the blog. All the abusers read it, and most time are not pleased, but get the point and have a laugh at their own expense. We may use humor to get the message out there, but the crisis of failure is quite serious. Thank you for recognizing that.

You can contact me directly at;

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927 MCI Norfolk PO Box 43 Norfolk, MA 02056-0043

Thank you again and I'll be hoping to hear back from you soon. I am,

In Struggle,

Timothy J. Muise

tim.muise.63@gmail.com